BRIAN SANDOVAL

BRADLEY CROWELL Director

Department of Conservation and Natural Resources

> ERIC M. JOHNSON Administrator

STATE OF NEVADA



901 S. Stewart Street, Suite 5005 Carson City, NV 89701-5248

Phone: (775) 684-2770 Fax: (775) 684-2777 stparks@parks.nv.gov http:parks.nv.gov

DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION AND NATURAL RESOURCES DIVISION OF STATE PARKS

June 11, 2018

Jennifer Scanland
Executive Secretary
Nevada OHV Commission

Ms. Scanland,

I am writing to update you on the progress of Recreational Trails (RTP) grant 2018-06: the OHV Outreach Team project operated by the Great Basin Institute (GBI).

This project was awarded funding by the RTP committee in November of 2017. That committee is comprised of citizens who are representative of the diverse recreational communities within Nevada. The project was funded for \$180,076, which was the full amount requested by the applicant. The decision to grant the award was based on many factors, but two significant elements were: 1) the quality of the proposal and 2) GBI's extensive history with RTP grants and their positive track record in completing projects on time and budget.

The project was initiated in February of this year. It is designed to broadly support Nevada's OHV community (users, land managers, support groups, etc.) through a combination of education, training, and other deliverables such as maps. As of this writing, GBI has submitted required updates (quarterly reports) on time and the project, while in the early stages, is proceeding as planned.

If you have any questions about the project or its progress, please contact myself or Janice Keillor (Park and Recreation Program Manager, 775-684-2787, jkeillor@parks.nv.gov).

Regards,

Art Krupicz

Grants & Cultural Resource Specialist

775-684-2775

rectrails@parks.nv.gov